MINUTES

Rotary Club of McLean, Inc.

Special Meeting, Board of Directors 2006-2007

Lutheran Church of the Redeemer

October 31, 2006

The special meeting of the Board of Directors of the Rotary Club of McLean, Inc. was called and convened at 1:19 P.M. October 17, 2006 at the Fellowship Hall of the Lutheran Church of the Redeemer.  Robert Hahne, Club President, presided.  The following directors and officers also attended:  Bob Hahne (President), Scott Mills (Secretary/President-Elect), Kim Mills (Treasurer), Robert Koenig (Sergeant at Arms), Lois Wilson (International Services), Paul Sawtell (Club Services), Michael DeRose (Vocational Services), and Paul Frank (Membership).

Paul Frank moved and Scott Mills seconded the approval of the membership proposal of Jeff DiMeglio in the classification of “Printing and Copying.”  Jeff is a former Rotarian with the Tysons Corner Club.  Jeff is proposed for membership by Ted Gray.  Paul Frank reported that the Membership Committee recommends and supports the proposal.  The motion passed unanimously.

With no further business appearing, the meeting was adjourned at 1:26 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Scott Mills

Club Secretary
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